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Mark Johnson

From: Cassini, Gretchen <GCassini@broward.org>
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2022 3:39 PM
To: Daniela Baquero-Meza
Cc: Mayorga, Alexander; Gus Zambrano; Azita Behmardi; Mark Johnson
Subject: [EXT]RE: Change Order Request - Liberty Street BC-HLYWD-FY2020-00003

Good afternoon, Ms. Baquero-Meza: 
 
We have reviewed the follow-up documentation provided and approve the change order request. I will alert the 
Surtax Legal Team of the need to prepare an amendment to increase the funding and extend the term through 
June 15, 2023. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns and enjoy the weekend, 
 

 
Gretchen M. Cassini 
Mobility Advancement Program (MAP) Administrator 
MAP Administration 
954.357.7579 (office) 
954.279.9811 (cell)  

    
1 N. University Drive, Suite 1400A 
Plantation, FL 33324 

    
 
 
 
From: Daniela Baquero-Meza <dbaquero-meza@hollywoodfl.org>  
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2022 4:51 PM 
To: Cassini, Gretchen <GCassini@broward.org> 
Cc: Mayorga, Alexander <AMAYORGA@broward.org>; Gus Zambrano <GZAMBRANO@hollywoodfl.org>; Azita Behmardi 
<ABEHMARDI@hollywoodfl.org>; Mark Johnson <mljohnson@hollywoodfl.org> 
Subject: Change Order Request - Liberty Street BC-HLYWD-FY2020-00003 
 
Dear Mrs. Cassi ni, In response to your e mail reque st for additional in for mation sent to our Assistant City Manager, Mr. G us Zambrano, on October 14, 20 22, please find the requested infor mation attached. I f you re quire clari fication or additional  
 

Dear Mrs. Cassini, 
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In response to your email request for additional information sent to our Assistant City Manager, Mr. Gus Zambrano, on 
October 14, 2022, please find the requested information attached. If you require clarification or additional information, 
please contact either Azita Behmardi, City Engineer, or Mark Johnson, Project Manager, directly. 
 
Best regards, 
 

Solange Baquero-Meza 
Administrative Specialist 
Development Services | Engineering Division 
2600 Hollywood Blvd. 
Hollywood, FL 33022-9045 
Office: 954-921-3900 Ext. 6641 

 
 
 
__________________________________________ 
Daniela Baquero-Meza 
Administrative Specialist II 
City of Hollywood 
Department of Development Services 
 
P.O. Box 229045 
Hollywood, FL 33022-9045 
Office: 954-921-6641 
E-mail: dbaquero-meza@hollywoodfl.org 

 
Notice: Florida has a broad public records law. All correspondence sent to the City of Hollywood via e-mail may be subject to disclosure 
as a matter of public record. 
__________________________________________ 

 

 
Under Florida law, most e-mail messages to or from Broward County employees or officials are public 
records, available to any person upon request, absent an exemption. Therefore, any e-mail message 
to or from the County, inclusive of e-mail addresses contained therein, may be subject to public 
disclosure. 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 


